## Non-stun religious slaughter

## Tell your MP why you support a complete ban on non-stun slaughter

Writing to your MP can help to get the campaign for an end to the religious exemption that allows animals to be slaughtered without pre-stunning on the political agenda. We campaign in parliament as an organisation, and your support will bolster our case.

## Hints and tips

- Personalising your letter will make it more likely to have an impact.
- Keep your thoughts fairly brief. MPs are busy and get a lot of correspondence.
- Use clear and simple language.
- If you have an interesting perspective which helps to support the argument against non-stun slaughter, consider sharing it.

Name*:					
Email*:					
Postcode*:					
Address:					
Message*:					
Dear {{name}},					
Please consider	supporting the	National	Secular	Society's	campaign

stunned massively outstrips the demand from the communities for which it is intended. The exemption from animal welfare law to allow religious non-stun slaughter in schedule 12 of the Welfare of

\* Required Field

Preview Letter